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Hugill, Connor

From: SM-Defra-RESP-notifications (DEFRA)
Sent: 04 April 2023 16:07
To: Hadleigh Farrer
Subject: EPR/FP3409LQ/V003We Need More Information About Your Application CRM:0261096

   
To help protect your privacy, 
Micro so ft Office prevented  
auto matic downlo ad o f this  
picture from the Internet.

 
   

To help protect your privacy, 
Micro so ft Office prevented  
auto matic downlo ad o f this  
picture from the Internet.

 
   

  

  

 
Dear Hadleigh Farrer  
 
Environmental Permitting (England and Wales) Regulations 2016 
 
Application reference: EPR/FP3409LQ/V003  
 
Operator: COPPERFIELD ENTERPRISES LIMITED 
 
Facility: Wood Lane Farm Duck Unit, Great Ellingham, Attleborough, NR17 1JH 
 
 
 
Thank you for your application received on 08/03/2023.  
 
I need to ask you for some missing information before I can do any more work on your application. Please 
provide us with more information to the following questions. Furthermore, please ensure that this is 
provided to us by the 11 April 2023 
   

 Declaration: To progress this Application we are going to need the Declaration to be signed 
by a Current Officer. This can be found on the Company House Website. 

 Site Plan: To progress this Application we are going to need the Site Plan. Please ensure 
that this includes enough of the Surrounding Area to ensure that we are looking at the right 
location.  

Please reply directly to this email with your information and copy in psc@environment-agency.gov.uk. 
  
Please send the information within 2 working days of this letter..  
 
If we do not receive the information within 2 working days we will return your application.  
 
If we do receive the requested information within 2 working days, we’ll continue to check your application. 
We’ll check to see if there’s enough information for the application to be ‘duly made’. Duly made means 
that we have all the information we need to begin determination. Determination is where we assess your 
application and decide if we can allow what you’ve asked for.  
 



2

We’ll let you know by letter whether your application can be duly made. If it can’t be duly made, we’ll return 
your application to you. 
 
If we do have to return your application we’ll send you a partial refund of your application payment. We’ll 
retain 20% of the application charge to cover our costs in reviewing your application and requesting 
information. This maximum amount we’ll retain is capped at £1,500. Further information on charging can be
found at: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/environmental-permits-and-abstraction-licences-
tables-of-charges 
  
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
  
Danny Dunstan 
Regulated Industry Permitting Support Team Advisor, National Permitting Service Sheffield 
Environment Agency | NPS Sheffield, Quadrant 2, 99 Parkway Avenue, Sheffield, S9 4WF 
Mobile: 07826910216 | External: 02077140696 | Internal: 20696 
danny.dunstan@environment-agency.gov.uk  

 
 

 
  


